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MARCH 2024 FAYAL FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT

CALLS FOR SERVIVCE 15 TOTAL CALLS INCLUDING MUTUAL AID
10 FIRE REQUESTS FOR SERVICE
5 EMS REQUESTS FOR SERVICE

STAFFING ;
12 FULLY QUALIFIED FIREFIGHTERS
8 QUALIFIED EMRS

TRAINING;

During the month the fire department staff trained for 9 hours on
wildland suppression, wildland urban interface and wildland firefighter
survival. 3 hours of the training was tri department training with Eveleth
and Gilbert fire departments.

FFD staff prepared the wildland fire equipment for the wildland season.

Lieutenant Jeremy Widmer completed his EMR refresher.



Deputy Chief Matt Hoffmann and Battalion Chief Nick Preiner attended
the annual Fayal Township meeting. Deputy Chief Hoffmann presented
the Fayal Fire Department annual report for 2023.

Chief Shykes and Greg Chad attended the East Range Fire Department
Coalition meeting in Gilbert. Chief Shykes attended the local fire chief’s
meeting in Gilbert.

Secretery Greg Chad delivered and picked up Fayal Tender 1 to Custom
fire apparatus in Osceola WI. For cabinet modifications.

FFD staff participated in multiple public relation events concerning Rock
Ridge School.

Chief Shykes and Deputy Chief Hoffmann worked on budgetary
concerns for Engine 2 re-chassis project.

Submitted by,

Steve Shykes
Fire Chief



